
 
 
 

NOTICE 
TOWNSHIP OF CHESTERFIELD 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Township Committee of the Township of 
Chesterfield will hold a special meeting at 6:30 PM on Thursday, August 12, 2021 
at the Chesterfield Township Municipal Building located at 295 Bordentown-
Chesterfield Road in Chesterfield, New Jersey.  The majority of this meeting will 
be in executive session.  The purpose of this meeting is to discuss personnel and 
negotiations.  Formal action may be taken. 
 
 
        Caryn M. Hoyer, RMC 
        Township Clerk 
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